From: william sullivan
To: Alex Elvin

**Subject:** Four Sisters - septic

**Date:** Monday, December 5, 2022 5:57:23 PM

Attachments: Four Sisters Inn - Wastewater Approval Email - 9-14-2022.png

Patrick Hickey

2:24 PM (28 minutes ago)



٠ :

to elvin@mvcommission.org, Wastewater, me 💌

Alex,

At the February 23rd, 2022 Wastewater Commission Meeting, Peter Gearhart of Sullivan & Associates was representing the owner of 14 Narragansett in Oak Bluffs. The property was a designated infill lot that had yet to be tied into the sewer system. The Wastewater Commission voted to approve the tie in of the property to have 5 bedrooms.

Thank you, Patrick Hickey Facilities Manager Oak Bluffs Wastewater Office: 508 693 0343 Cell: 508 560 9998

https://www.oakbluffsma.gov/275/Wastewater-Department



S hould be attached, Thank you

## **Chuck Sullivan**

Principal | Architect

## sullivan + associates architects

52 narragansett avenue | po box 989 | oak bluffs, ma 02557 office 508.693.0500 x2 mobile 617.347.8600 sullivanassociatesarchitects.com